
20.04.2020 

Dear students, 

I hope you are all doing well and that you are also busy doing your tasks for school. So far we still 

don’t know when we will see you again in school but we hope that it will be soon and definitely 

before the summer break! 

As you all probably know, the bili-trip to London has been cancelled. Even though we are all very sad 

about that, it is important to stay safe! Maybe we will get a chance in one of the coming school years 

to make up for it! 

Now we are waiting for our money to come back. Luckily we have travel insurance and the state of 

NRW also said that they would cover whatever the insurance doesn’t cover. However, it can still be 

the case that we won’t get everything to the last Euro back. We will let you know if that is the case 

and how much that would be.  

If you have any questions about the bili-trip or if you have come across problems please feel free to 

contact me via mail on: e.norris@sophie-scholl-hamm.de# 

All the best and stay safe, 

Yours Mrs Norris 
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